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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 12:54 PM
To: 'bill.borgh@conocophillips.com'; 'James Barnard'
Subject: RO2968 Unocal 3072 Castro Valley

Dear Mssrs. Borgh and Barnard, 
  I have reviewed the work plan and work plan addendum for the referenced site and find that I am missing a report 
from TRC called Baseline Site Assessment from 2005.  This has data from soil borings that I would like to review with the 
other site data.  Can you please upload this report to our ftp site.   
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Pky. 
Alameda, CA 94502 
Direct: 510-639-1287 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
 http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 
 


